
                                    Rotary – Peace Corps Workshop    

                                      August 4, 2017  University of Denver, Colorado 

 

Develop a committee in your District to promote collaborative projects that bring 

Rotarians, current Peace Corps Volunteers and Returned Volunteers together for 

international and community service. 

 Learn the benefits of the formal Rotary International and Peace Corps Partnership. 

 Find out about tangible projects and activities that can be developed with 

currently serving Peace Corps volunteers, and community service projects that 

can be carried out with Returned Peace Corps Volunteer groups in the U.S. 

 Expand club membership with recruitment of recently returned volunteers and 

many former volunteers and staff in your communities. 

 Recruit returned Peace Corps volunteers as candidates for scholarships, exchange 

programs, Peace Institute Fellows, and as speakers or volunteers/advisors for 

international and community service projects. 

 Get information on how Rotary members can do short-term or two year Peace 

Corps assignments. 

A representative sponsored by each U.S. Rotary District is encouraged to attend. 

Costs: Costs to participants will be minimal for the workshop to help defray the costs of food and 

beverages. Discounts at local hotels  and limited home stays with fellow Rotarians will be provided. 

Contacts: Charlie Hunt, Rotary Club of Denver Lodo (masilae@gmail.com) or Steve Werner, Rotary 

Club of Denver Southeast (steve@stevewernerconsulting.com).  

For more information, visit our website at www.partneringforpeace.org. 
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